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2018 KACDE Conference

Sept. 11-13, 2018

The Kentucky Association of Conservation District Employees was founded in July 

1995.  KACDE is a non-profit organization.  Our primary objective is to help develop, 

promote, and strengthen conservation districts and their programs in the state of Kentucky.  

The Association’s governing body is an Executive Committee of five members and nine 

Area Representatives.

As stated in the KACDE Long Range Plan; the goals of KACDE are to sustain 

PROFESSIONALISM among all conservation district employees, NETWORK to strengthen 

partnerships between all district employees and other agencies, EDUCATE district 

personnel, sustain and increase KACDE MEMBERSHIP, encourage PARTNERSHIPS and 

support at the regional and national level, promote ATTENDANCE at KACD Convention, 

maintain 501©3 status, and provide SUPPORT for conservation district employees.  

KACDE Conference at the 4-H Education Center in Jabez, KY

• One way KACDE puts our goals into action is by hosting the annual training 

conference held in Jabez, KY at the 4-H Education Center.  This is a 3 day conference 

packed with educational, administrative, and technical training; specifically created for 

conservation district employees and district programs.

• 2018 will be the 14th anniversary of the KACDE Conference.  On average 40-50 

conservation district employees from across the state travel to Jabez to attend this 

conference.  Attendees get an opportunity to learn new things, capture ideas from 

fellow employees, create long-lasting friendships, and gain excitement for the next 

year’s conference!

• This year there will be an optional Certified CPR Training, Wildlife presentation, active 

shooter/self-defense training, soils education training, KRS-CERS update, team 

building activities, Waste Management Grants presentation, partnership updates, and 

fun evening entertainment!

• Scholarships are available to attend through KACDE, if funding is an issue for your 

district in sending an employee.

• Conservation District Supervisors are WELCOME to join us too!








